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Chapter 'Wel l  Represented 'At  Roily
Sixty members of the Bai­
ley FHA Chapter and five 
chapter mothers attended 
the bi-county rally at Red 
Oak, During the program 
twenty-two of these re­
ceived their certificates 
for Junior Homemakers de­
grees.
Bailey had charge of the 

devotion in which Sue Wea­
ver, Barbara Boykin,Yvonne 
Ileacomes and Louise Wells 
took part,
Pne Weaver, who was the 
chapter’s candidate for 
vice-president, was intro­
duced by Shirley Williams 
and supported by the chap­
ter.
The highlight of the 
ralD.y was a short talk a- 
bout psychological factors 
vfhich influence boy-girl 
rexationships by Miss Kate 
Parks Kitchen, Guidance 
Director of Rocky Mount 
High School, After this a

Dept Purchases Books

The home ec. department' 
will soon receive 15 new 
books. They cost 156,95  ̂
which amount will be paid 
from book fees of the Home 
Ec. students.
Some of the books will be 
new titles and will be us­
ed for class refei*ences 
and reports.

varied program of enter­
tainment was presented by 
Benvenue,
Since Bailey Chapter was 

winner of the attendance 
banner in 19Sh, Elsie Eat- 
mon, local president, a- 
warded the banner, made by 
the Bailey Chapter, to Red 
Oak for having the largest 
percentage of attendance 
at the rally.
Election returns were 
given and the meeting 
closed with ritual.

CHAPTER THANKS----
The Chapter mothers and 
John Robert Lar.im, Marion 
Warren, and Billie Faye 
Perry for furnishing trans­
portation for FHA girls to 
the rally at Red Oak.

Mrs.Stotl Entertains 
2nd YearGiris

Ifrs. Percy Stott from Wen­
dell discussed the art of 
ceramics with the second 
year Home Economics Class 
at their bimonthly FHA 
meeting last month.
Mrs. Stott works in ceram­
ics as a hobby and demon­
strated this art to the 
group. This has been her 
favoi*ite passtime for two 
years.
Along with her assistant. 
Miss Eatmon, Mrs. Stott re­
vealed some of the secrets 
of the art.

THE RIGHT KIND OF GAS

FOR ]
I

THE rtlGHT KIND OF COOKING

Buy

JEFFERSON 

Gas.

Go In T o d o y

JEFFERSON APPLIANCE CO.
Wilson, N, C.


